We have two new appointments to the Board of Directors. They are: Mike Spalding and Dennis Gilliam. They will serve until our annual meeting in April 2016. We look forward to working with them. Let them hear your ideas/questions or complaints.

Minutes of Board Meetings are now posted on the Lounge bulletin board.

Bobby Parker has taken on the task of replacing our hole markers with signs that actually look like hole markers. They will be 15" x 24", and will have the layout and yardage. Funds will come from the Hole Sponsorship Program, of which Bobby is the point of contact. Thanks Bobby!

Dana (Rock) Studdard, has pressure washed and painted the front porch of the Clubhouse. Labor and supply costs were provided by Jim Ragan. Nice work Dana, and thanks Jim! VOLUNTEERS STEPPING UP, GOTTA LOVE IT.

Wayne has been adding Lime to our greens in order to bring the PH up and there is significant improvement. We will be monitoring this to ensure we give our greens every opportunity to grow and be healthy. He has also sprayed the fairways with a pre-emergent to keep weeds under control.

The first of two assessments to help pay property taxes are on this months bill. We don't like it, but no-one has come up with an alternative. If you need more time to pay, talk with us. We will work with you...Thanks for staying with Green Oaks Golf Club. Things will get better.

Good chipping saves strokes,

Welcome back Jim! 1December

Roger Wade, President

HAPPY THANKSGIVING